
Wednesday@Bethany

September 11 - September 17

Prayer Group will meet tonight at 
6:30. Please contact Deb or 
Cathleen for the Zoom link.

We are collecting school supplies this month! 
Please bring supplies such as crayons, 
colored pencils, regular pencils, glue or 

paste, colored paper, white paper, notebooks, 
scissors, etc to the church, and we will be 

sure that the supplies will be delivered. 
Please contact Lyn for more information.

Save the date - The Bethany 
Deacons will be hosting a 

“Welcome to Fall” Luncheon 
after worship on Sunday, 

September 22, and you are 
invited to attend!


